
 
 
Dear Representative Scanlon, 
 
I am writing to urge your support for the Dream and Promise Act of 2019, HR 6, which is scheduled for a 
vote during the week of June 3.  Bryn Mawr College, one of the leading women’s colleges in the United 
States, was founded in 1885 to expand access to higher education of the highest quality to women.  
Today the College continues its strong commitment to expanded access to talented women of all 
backgrounds, including those who arrived in the United States as children with their immigrant parents.   
 
We strongly advocate for these young people to have the opportunity to pursue education, serve in the 
military, and have a path to citizenship that will allow them to contribute to our nation, our 
communities, and our economy.   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Kimberly W. Cassidy 
President 
Bryn Mawr College  
 


